
Prince of Peace Preschool 
 

Permission Slip for Walks around PoP property 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of our preschool program, we believe in the importance of engaging in our 
surroundings for the physical and emotional development of our students. Throughout 
the preschool year, we may take our students on walks in and around the preschool 
building to explore our surroundings, enjoy nature, and engage in physical activity.  
(These areas are not included in our approved space by state licensing (OEC) and 
therefore require caregiver permission.) 
 
Details of the Outdoor Walks: 

• Purpose: Promote physical activity and explore our surroundings 
• Location: Surrounding areas of Prince of Peace property 
• Duration: Approximately [Duration, 20- 30 minutes] 
• Frequency: Occasionally throughout the year 
• Supervision: The children will be supervised by staff members during the 

walk. 

We kindly ask for your permission to allow your child to participate in these walks.  

 
Permission Slip 

I, the undersigned, give my permission for my child, 
Child's Name: __________________________  
 
to participate in walks organized by Prince of Peace Preschool. I understand that my 
child will be supervised by preschool staff during these activities. 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________ 
Signature: __________________________ 
Date: __________________________ 
Emergency Contact Number: __________________________ 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (203)775-0140. 

Thank you for your support! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Heidi Riddle and Kate Culbreth 
Prince of Peace Preschool 


